Those Who Dare Can Win!

If you are a local charity or group, Callington and District Lions are offering you a
chance to win a prize of up to £2,500.

Lion’s member John Higgins says that to win this amount you will have to enter our
Lion’s Den and persuade us that your idea will not only benefit your own club but the
wider community.

He added that we are looking to where the funds will be used for an entire project
such as equipment for a youth or sports team, an environmental project, refurbishing
a community facility/specific area or a similar project.

It is open to organisations within the Callington area and local villages, who are
invited to apply by emailing CallingtonLionsDen@yahoo.com.

Detailed applications need to be submitted by 315t March and those invited will be
presenting at a special Lion’s Den evening on 11th June.

Keep a look out for further information on:
www.facebook.com/CallingtonLionsNews/
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